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  City of Apache Junction 
  Development Services Department 

    
 

DATE:  October 2, 2019 
 
TO:   The Honorable Mayor and City Council  
 
THROUGH:  Bryant Powell, City Manager 
   Larry Kirch, Development Services Director 
   Thomas Kelly, Chief of Police 
    
FROM:  Heather Patel, Program and Resource Manager 
                                
SUBJECT: Ak-Chin Indian Community Proposition 202 funding agreement 
 
REQUEST 
 
Presentation and Discussion of an agreement with the Ak-Chin Indian Community for 
Proposition 202 funding in the amount of $16,865.58 to purchase safety equipment for the 
Apache Junction Police Department SWAT team.   

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The city submitted a grant request back on July 12, 2019 to the Ak-Chin Indian Community. 
After review, consideration, and approval from the Tribal Council, the city was awarded 
$16,865.58 under grant agreement number 19-1.01 to purchase safety equipment.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The city is required to execute an agreement with the Ak-Chin Indian Community prior to 
receiving the funds. The funds will go towards the purchase of ballistic helmets and vests for use 
by the Apache Junction Police Department’s SWAT team. The agreement has been reviewed by 
the city attorney and will be placed on the consent agenda for October 15, 2019. 
 
RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUIRED 
 
Staff respectfully recommends the city council receive a presentation and discuss the proposed 
grant agreement. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Attachment 1: Resolution  
Attachment 2: Grant Agreement Number 19-1.01 


